
Important Links

District School Calendar, School Hours, Cliffwood Morning Music Requests

Cliffwood Family Connections 8/25, 9/2, 9/8, 9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/6, 10/13 , 10/20, 10/27, 11/3,

11/10, 11/17, 11/24, 12/1, 12/8, 12/15, 12/30, 1/5, 1/12, 1/19, 1/26, 2/2, 2/9, 2/16, 2/23, 3/2, 3/9,

3/16, 3/23, 3/30, 4/6, 4/21

We hope you all had a wonderful return from Spring Break! Last week was filled with meaningful

events and celebrations here at Cliffwood School.

We kicked off the week by honoring our amazing MARSD bus drivers for School Bus Driver

Appreciation Day on Tuesday. We’re so grateful for the care and dedication they show our students

each day. A special thank you to our PTO for generously providing coffee and donuts to help us

celebrate these everyday heroes!

And Tuesday was all about celebrating our planet for Earth Day! Students rolled up their sleeves

and helped weed and plant in our courtyard garden and in front of the school. A big thank you to

Mrs. Oczkowski and Mrs. Dhume for organizing the day and preparing the courtyard. Thank you as

well to the PTO for funding the beautiful flowers that now brighten the front of our school. It was a

wonderful day of learning, teamwork, and giving back to nature.

On Thursday, we enjoyed Take Your Child to Work Day, where staff members’ children joined us and

had a great time working alongside our Cliffwood students. It was heartwarming to see them

participate in our school day and build connections with our school community.

As a reminder, report cards for Marking Period 3 are now available on Genesis. Please take a

moment to review your child’s progress.

Looking ahead, Thursday, May 1st is Kindergarten Orientation at 6:00 PM in the Cliffwood

Cafeteria.

Also this week, our third-grade students will be taking the NJSLA for ELA on Tuesday and

Wednesday. Families, your support is key, please make sure your child arrives to school on time,

well-rested, and has had a healthy breakfast. Students should come to school with their

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G37xLKTOLIplatqEIBrzboc6_fJfuh2a/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bLulNFrj7VOFcXIMNfTsQcWbNnl4D70eG0b6QDZcd5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fF1O_1eZxTZ9K-3QhgdV_yyT0bgh1_2AqTHCPl2wvN0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eMu8155567dJ50tWMRGwrkMmEXhOdIi1F-cQftRdu3Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JGxadnJheiKI4fy1HazHOGP8Jcwb5T2VAbdC0M1-_0g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mcAW59py9SwhUzAa7FL7Sum524aaHx67k7-eTgaVyE0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12YXujFU50OcI9ZsdEqRCbzJaIal9OdzXpzccUbqDp7Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x2rpwkLN1UVGoyEmeH2zc3_lFj9BUpnHf0jLBbj6WYw/edit?usp=sharing
https://secure.smore.com/n/p3124
https://secure.smore.com/n/0kmvq
https://secure.smore.com/n/0w6kh
https://secure.smore.com/n/ajny3
https://secure.smore.com/n/3cz4v
https://secure.smore.com/n/gknvyt
https://secure.smore.com/n/6zcyv
https://secure.smore.com/n/nbdm5
https://secure.smore.com/n/g18794
https://secure.smore.com/n/594sx
https://secure.smore.com/n/dfq9hr
https://secure.smore.com/n/1g428
https://secure.smore.com/n/kwxd26
https://secure.smore.com/n/mk7rp6
https://secure.smore.com/n/hujwr
https://secure.smore.com/n/2ydb8
https://secure.smore.com/n/hpetu
https://secure.smore.com/n/24m68
https://secure.smore.com/n/cfrgk
https://secure.smore.com/n/bqyje
https://secure.smore.com/n/zsbu2
https://secure.smore.com/n/w2zx7
https://secure.smore.com/n/79f80
https://secure.smore.com/n/k0c6s
https://secure.smore.com/n/6y3xq
https://secure.smore.com/n/ra2j61
https://secure.smore.com/n/ng7ku


Chromebooks fully charged and bring their headphones. We ask that doctor appointments be

scheduled around testing times if possible. We know our students are ready to shine, and we are

Cliffwood Proud of each and every one of them!

Let’s make it a great week together!

















The New Jersey Department of Education recognizes only six allowable reasons for an "excused"

absence; these reasons are listed below.

1. Religious holidays (Each year, the State Board of Education votes on a list of approved

religious holidays for observance upon the written request signed by the parent.).

2. Participation in observance of Veterans Day.

3. Participation in district board of election membership activities.

4. Take Our Children to Work Day.

5. College visit(s), up to three days per school year for students in grades 11 and 12.

6. Closure of a busing school district that prevents a student from having transportation to the

receiving school.

Being present and on-time to school each day is extremely important for students' success and

well-being. School attendance is a powerful predictor of student outcomes; data shows that, when

students are present daily, they learn better and are generally healthier. Attendance matters and

every school day counts!

Link to the Menu

https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es
https://marsd.nutrislice.com/














4/29 & 4/30- NJSLA 3rd Grade ELA

4/30- PTO Meeting 5:30 PM

4/30- Star Student Ceremony

5/1- Kindergarten Orientation 6PM Cliffwood Cafeteria

5/6-5/8- NJSLA 3rd Grade Math

5/15- Harlem Wizards Game

5/23- Fun Day

6/6- Third Grade Spray Park Trip

6/9- Rain date for Third Grade Spray Park Trip

6/13- PreK Promotion

6/16- Kindergarten Celebration

6/23- Last day of School

6/23- 3rd Grade Clap Out 1:10 PM



Matawan-Aberdeen Regional
School District

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

